
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         
      

  
 

       

    

 

       

     

 

 
       

  

 
 

          

 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

School Photographs 
The proofs of your lovely school 

photographs have been sent home 
today. We would encourage you to 

order online at www.csmoments.co.uk 
If this is not possible please send in the 

order form and cheque into school 
before Friday 11th December.  

Our New Hedge 
 
Thanks to Bob from ‘The Tree Appeal’ 
and the help of many green fingers, 
we have planted a lovely new hedge 
along the boundary fence at the 
bottom of the hill. Over 100  
saplings were planted  
and we look forward  
to watching them  
grow. 

 
 
 

Road Safety  
 

The school are continuing to work with 
Johnny from SUSTRANS and this week 
the children will watching an assembly 
on Being Bright Being Seen. Every child 
in school will receive their very own hi-
vis vest and a reflector for their school 
bag. There will be a road safety poster 
competition with x10 frog strobe lights 
for the winners.   

Stars of the Week 
 

All our pupils are superstars. This week our awards go to …… 
 

Primary 1 and 2 – KALLAH for working hard on letter formation and 

ELLIE for being a kind friend. 

Primary 3 and 4 – SAM for super work with his numeracy.  DARCY 

for great effort in her numeracy.   

Primary 5 and 6 –  AMY for an excellent attitude in all her work and 
LACEY for super work on AR.  

Primary 7 – ZAK for super effort in literacy and JOSHUAH 

for great work with measurement. 
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Dinner - Week 1 

Upcoming Events 
P5-7 - Virtual Tour of the Northern 

Ireland Assembly –Tuesday 1st 
December. 

 
P5-6 – Forest Schools in Garvagh Forest 

– Thursday 3rd December.  
 

Whole School - Christmas dinner - 
Wednesday 9th December.  

 

http://www.csmoments.co.uk/

